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President Obama released 
the final budget of his second 

term on February 9—the 
federal budget for FY 2017, 
which begins on October 

1, 2016. The President’s 
budget is the first phase of 

action on deciding spending 
levels for federal programs. 

Congressional hearings 
followed by congressional 

actions on individual 
appropriations bills will follow 

in the weeks and months 
ahead.

 

The budget provided a few 
increased proposals for Older 

Americans Act programs 
over the final amounts 

appropriated in FY 2016, 
including a $14 million total 
proposed increase for OAA 
Title IIIC nutrition programs 
and a $10 million proposed 

increase for Title IIIB supportive 
services. 

The Elder Justice Initiative 
received a $2 million 

proposed increase. Level 
funding was proposed for 
most other OAA programs.

The Community Services Block 
Grant and the Low-Income 

Home Energy Assistance 
Program received significant 

proposed cuts.
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